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Dear [Administrator]: 

On behalf of the Centers for Medicare and Medicare Services (CMS), we want to 
thank you for participating in the Medicare Current Beneficiary Survey.  

The Medicare program is always trying to improve! This survey is our main way to 
learn about how well the program is meeting the needs of Americans enrolled in 
Medicare. The data collected allows us to understand how Medicare and other 
sources of coverage help beneficiaries manage the cost of health care.  

Our interviewers may contact you again in the future. We sincerely thank you for 
your time and effort in providing us the information we need to improve.  Know 
that your participation is making a meaningful difference in lives of Medicare 
beneficiaries across the country. 

We look forward to speaking with you again soon.  If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact NORC toll-free at 1-844-777-2151, or by email at 
mcbs@norc.org. 

Sincerely, 

 
Marina Vornovitsky  
 
Director, Medicare Current Beneficiary Survey 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services 
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